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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the pleasure of addressing the Chair of the Permanent Council to request the inclusion, on the Permanent Council agenda for January 26, 2005, of the oral report of the Argentine delegation on the Second Regional Seminar to Promote and Publicize the Volunteer Corps for Humanitarian Assistance in Central America and the Caribbean, which took place in Panama City from December 15 to 17, 2004.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic is grateful for the attention to this request and avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C.

January 18, 2005

The Chair of the Permanent Council

  of the Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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